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LDC-18-01 (PSA Process Update) 

Hold a public hearing and consider a Development Code 

amendment to remove the twice per year limit on the 

number of times Preferred Scenario Map Amendments 

can be Requested. (W. Parrish)



Effect:

• Remove Section 2.4.2.2(B) 
from the San Marcos 
Development Code.

• Will effect PSA requests 
within Existing 
Neighborhoods and 
requests for Medium or 
High Intensity Zones.

• Currently limited to twice a 
year, generally once in the 
Spring and once in the Fall. 
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This amendment is being presented 
following direction from City Council.


